
From: Dodds, Jennifer
To: Jeffrey Howard Danko
Cc: Carey, Angela J - DNR
Subject: Tyco - EPA Request for VI Assessment Update
Date: Wednesday, February 05, 2020 2:33:39 PM
Attachments: EPA Comment Letter - Tyco VI Work Plan 12-18-19.pdf

Mr. Danko,
 
Please provide an update on your progress related to the September 27, 2019 Vapor Intrusion
Assessment and Work Plan.  Additionally, EPA is requesting an update on the vapor intrusion
assessment of Building 14 by COB February 7, 2020 as this pathway was identified as a priority
by EPA and WDNR in our December 18, 2019 comment letter.
 
Thank you,
 
Jennifer Dodds
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 5
Land, Chemicals and Redevelopment Division
77 West Jackson Blvd, LR-16J
Chicago, IL 60604-3590
Tel: (312) 886-1484 
dodds.jennifer@epa.gov
 

From: Dodds, Jennifer 
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2019 8:25 AM
To: 'Jeffrey Howard Danko' <jeffrey.howard.danko@jci.com>
Cc: Moore, Tammy <moore.tammy@epa.gov>; Clarizio, Richard <Clarizio.Richard@epa.gov>; 'Carey,
Angela J - DNR' <Angela.Carey@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: EPA Review of Tyco 9-27-19 VI Work Plan - 12-18-19
 
Mr. Danko,
 
Please find attached an electronic copy of the December 18, 2019 EPA review of the
September 27, 2019 Vapor Intrusion Assessment and Work Plan (VI Work Plan) for the Tyco
Fire Products LP, Stanton Street Facility, located in Marinette, Wisconsin.   The September
2019 VI Work Plan was reviewed by both EPA and WDNR and a signed copy of this comment
letter was mailed out to you.  Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please let
me know.
 
Thank you,
 
Jennifer Dodds
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